[image: C:\Users\yvett_000\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Word\Logo.png]Widecombe Village Hall Steering Group (WVHSG) is delighted to announce that our National Lottery Awards for All grant application was successful and we are now in a position to really move forward positively with completing the formal feasibility study for a new village hall.
We have been able to draw up an initial specification based on community feedback from surveys and are now working with Architects in order to receive their formal recommendations on location and they can start sharing outline sketch ideas and budgets. This input will feed into the feasibility study so that we can truly assess the viability of building a new village hall in Widecombe.
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